From: Suzie Tolmie

To: Suzie Tolmie

Subject: CoC General Meeting Cancelled for Next Week, but ESG agencies invited
Date: Friday, February 12, 2016 1:00:22 PM

Importance: High

We are cancelling our CoC General meeting next Thursday morning, and will pick back up in March,

on the 171 However, if you are a current recipient of ESG Rapid Re-housing funds, and/or if you
are interested in applying to THDA for ESG funding, please read below.

Instead of the CoC General meeting, we will meet during that hour (next Thursday, Feb. 18 from 10-
11 at the Nashville Rescue Mission) with agencies that currently get ESG Rapid re-housing funds
from MHDA, as well as agencies intending to apply to THDA for ESG funds. Main agenda items
below. Let me know if you have more to add.

Agencies Using ESG Rapid Re-housing funds from MDHA
e Low expenditure rates in general- why?
e QObstacles to use of funds, questions about this component
e Review of current locally agreed-upon parameters regarding maximum length of assistance,
max dollar amount of assistance, max number of times client may return for add’l assistance
after exiting program, and any designated priority populations

Agencies Interested in Applying to THDA for ESG Funding
e What do you have in the hopper —what idea(s) is your agency exploring?
e Questions about the application
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